

September, 2022

Dear Parents:

This is to apprise you of the requirements for students who reside in New York City. Nassau BOCES has been informed by the New York City Education, Division of Financial Operations, that we cannot be reimbursed for health services for any student who has not provided the signed "Statement of Parent in Support of Health Service Claim" **as well as** one of the following proofs of residency:

- Utility Bill
- Cable Bill
- Official Mortgage Receipt
- Official Rental Receipt

The bill <u>must be dated between July 2022 and June 2023</u>, and the bill name and address must be the same as the name and address on the NYC form you complete.

Funding for these services is not part of your child's tuition. Rest assured that complying with this request <u>will</u> <u>not result in any cost to you.</u>

Please forward one of the above proofs of residency along with the "Statement of Parent in Support of Health Services Claim" to **Fran Rabinowitz**, **RN**, the Nassau BOCES staff member at your child's school, as soon as possible. Thank you in advance for your understanding and support.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

Fran Rabinowitz, RN School Nurse frabinowitz@yoss.org t:516 374-7363 x226 f: 516 374-2024